
 
 
Dear Board Members, 
 

Greetings from Glendale. March was a quiet month here at Glendale.  The students are 
enjoying the warmer weather and more time outdoors. 
 

We began the month with a visit from the GNP rangers. The students created and 
named their own constellations and enjoyed a Native American story about the seven 
brothers constellation. The older students tracked the Iditarod dog sled race and each 
student predicted who they thought would win. We had a winner- congratulations Lana 
Waldner. 
 

We had four students complete MontCas test. They all put forth best effort.   
 

We have finished  3rd quarter testing and assessing and we are checking our pacing 
schedule to make sure we are on track for the end of the year. 
 

Your partners in education, 
 

Ms. Show and Mrs. Christoferson 
 

 

 


